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U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

l ATrN: Document Control Desk

RE: REPLY TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION
G" Docket No. 030-31644

License No. 06-28504-01

In response to a " Notice of Violation", dated June 11,1998, issued as a result of an
inspection conducted on May 6,1998, we offer the following comments:

A) The reascn for the violations was that we were unaware of the regulations.

B) Regarding hazmat training, all our users are scheduled to receive the

required training, but until completed, only users which have received training
will transport guage. The estimated date of compliance with this requirement is
August 1,1998. Since we anticipate minimal usage within this period, this time
frame is not a problem for us.

C) Regarding blocking and brxing, we have added the requirement to our
procedures, all users have been informed of this added procedure and have
been given the new policy in writing. We have been in compliance with this
requirement since June 22,1989.

We trust these adjustments to our radiation safety program are acceptable.

Sincerely,
-

- _ -

}w / Hedtw
John F. Treichel
Maguire Group Inc.

cc: NRC Regional Administrator - Region I
Paul T. Carver - Corporate Safety Officer
Jan Washburn - Human Resourses
Michael J. Bazzano Jr. - RSO
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Winner of Two l' residential Awardsfor Design Excellence.
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